
2014 OFFICERS 

 

 

Robert H. Heck, WM  843-814-1247 

Mt. Pleasant, SC 29466 

C101guy@gmail.com 

 

Michael Gibson,SW  843-696-9778 

Charleston,SC 29412 

michgibs11@netzero.net 

 

Kyle Strahler, JW  843-327-9351 

Charleston,SC 29492 

 

Dale R. Conrad,PM, Treasurer 843-568-8120 

Mt. Pleasant, SC 29466 

 

Tom Corbin, PM, Secretary 843-870-6306 

Mt. Pleasant, SC 29464 

 

Barry D. Klein, PM, Chaplain 843-729-5701 

Mt. Pleasant, SC 29464 

bdklein@bellsouth.net 

 

Aaron Margosian, SD  415-637-5589 

Mt. Pleasant, SC 29464 

 

Alex Lawrence, JD  843-830-1887 

Mt. Pleasant, SC 29466 

 

Clarence Matthews, Steward 843-697-0739 

Mt. Pleasant, SC 29466 

 

Ean Wolf, Steward  574-339-6816 

Mt. Pleasant, SC 29464 

 

Tommy Dees, Tiler  828-284-2176 

Mt. Pleasant,SC 29464 

 

Jack Cook, PM, Marshal  843-670-3262 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

ETIWAN LODGE No. 95 AFM 
 

438 Whilden Street 

Mt. Pleasant, SC 29464 

 

P.O. Box 2 

Mt. Pleasant, SC 29465 

 

WEB SITE:  

Coming Soon 

 

Email: 

Etiwanlodge95@gmail.com 

 

Regular Communication 

First Thursday – 7:30 PM 

Collation-6:45PM  

 

Special Communication -  

Degree Work / Examination 

Second Thursday – 7:30 PM 

Collation-6:45PM  
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From the East: 

 

Brethren of Etiwan Lodge No. 95, 

 

As we progress through February and 

beyond the winter weather that has visited 

us twice this year, I hope that this newsletter 

finds you doing well.  We have begun 2014 

on a strong note, having had the honor of 

our Grand Master and his Officers in 

attendance at both our January and our 

February Regular Communications. We are 

privileged to have our Grand Master 

residing close to us and we look forward to 

his continued visits. 

 

We have noticed a slight increase in 

attendance by the brothers of Etiwan Lodge 

at our Regular and Special Communications 

thus far in 2014, but we are nowhere near 

realizing our potential.  Remember 

Brothers, we are a fraternal organization 

and as such gain strength and support from 

our regular gatherings – take advantage of 

the opportunities afforded to each of us. 

 

We are currently in the process of 

reinstating a lodge website and will do so as 

soon as we have received Grand Lodge 

approval.  We are also evaluating the best 

way(s) to keep the Brethren informed as to 

the goings on of the lodge.   
 

I ask that each of you with an email 

address reach out to our Lodge email 

(etiwanlodge95@gmail.com) and provide 

us with confirmation of your phone 

number and email address for our 

records.  If you do not have an email 

address, you can call me directly at 843-

814-1247 so that we know we have your 

correct phone number in addition to 

your physical address. 
 

In January, we initiated two Entered 

Apprentices.  They are both well on their 

way with respect to their studies and we 

anticipate conducting a Fellow Craft degree 

in March – come on out and support the 

work being done and the newly made 

Brothers as they continue on their path 

towards more Masonic Light. 

 

I look forward to a very rewarding 2014 at 

Etiwan Lodge, both as your Master and 

your Brother - and the value of that reward 

is magnified by the support and involvement 

provided by each member of this historic 

Lodge.  Check your calendars and make an 

effort to increase your participation this 

year.  If I can be of any assistance to you in 

any way, do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Respectfully and Fraternally, 

 

Bob Heck, WM 


 
 

Upcoming Calendar of Events: 

 

 Regular Communication – First 

Thursday of each month (except if / 

when lodge is Dark).  Collation at 

6:45pm, meeting at 7:30pm. 

 Degree Work and Proficiency – 

Second Thursday of each month (as 

required based on candidates).   

Collation at 6:45pm, meeting at 

7:30pm 

 Masters and Warden Club for the 

First and Second Masonic Districts – 

Second Wednesday of each month 

(except if / when Dark).  Open to all 

Master Masons.  Collation at 

6:30pm, meeting at 7:30pm. 

o March Location – CCMC, 

1285 Orange Grove Road, 

Charleston (York Rite 

Bodies) 

o April Location – CCMC, 

1285 Orange Grove Road, 

Charleston (Pythagorean 

#21) 

o May Location – Sullivan’s 

Island (Ft. Moultrie #428 

annual Fish Fry) 

o June Location – CCMC, 

1285 Orange Grove Road, 

Charleston (Solomon’s #1) 

o July – Dark 

o August – Dark 

o September Location – 1613 

Fort Johnson Rd, James 

Island (James Island #396) 

o October Location – 3668 

Dorchester Rd, N. 

Charleston (Dorchester #369) 

o November Location – St. 

James Ave, Goose Creek 

(Orange – Charlestowne #14) 

o December – No Meeting 

 Proposed Lodge Spring Cleanup Day 

– Saturday, March 15
th

. 

 First Lodge fundraiser for 2014 

(BBQ) – April 19
th

.  Tickets 

forthcoming 

 

Finally, take a moment to check out the  SC 

Grand Lodge web page at 

http://www.scgrandlodgeafm.org.  It has 

recently been revamped and is a great 

resource for seeking more Masonic Light 

and keeping up with the Masonic activity all 

throughout our great State. 
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